
 

       

 

 

   Committee on Planning & Budget 
 

April 25, 2017 
 

To: Dylan Rodriguez 

 Chair, Riverside Division Academic Senate 

 

Fr: Christian Shelton  

 Chair, Committee on Planning and Budget 

 

Re: Department Name Change Request 

 

The Committee on Planning & Budget reviewed the proposal to change the name of the 

Department of Cell Biology and Neuroscience to the Department of Molecular, Cell, and 

Systems Biology.  CPB approves by a vote of +8-0-0 with no further recommendations.   


